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August 11, 2024 

14265-02 

 

 

Chris Hanson 

Code Enforcement Officer 

Town of Raymond 

401 Webbs Mills Road 

Raymond, ME 04071 

 

Amendment to Major Site Plan Submission – Jordan Bay Marina 

Port Harbor Marine 

1326 Roosevelt Trail, Raymond 

 

Dear Mr. Hanson: 

 

On behalf of our client, Port Harbor Holdings I, LLC, we are submitting a revision to the previous 

approved Major Site Plan Application for the proposed expansion of the landside facilities for 

Jordan Bay Marina. Port Harbor Marine, Inc., the owners of the marina, are proposing a roof 

layout for the front of the proposed boat storage building that better suits the operational needs 

of the marina. 

 

The proposed building floor plan will have the same footprint as the previously approved building 

and will not result in a change in drainage patterns. The use of the building will remain the same 

and will remain a two-tiered roof building.  Unfortunately, the prior considered roof layout for 

the front of the building was structurally difficult to construct and would impact the anticipated 

boat storage area in the building.  The peak elevations of the building will be the same as 

previously proposed.  The building, as previously proposed, will have a two-tone earthen exterior 

with faux windows with accent canopies along the front of the building, faux barn doors and a 

stone band on the building’s frontage along Roosevelt Trail. 

 

To assist with the visualization of the building’s proposed appearance, we are including site 

rendered drawings created from our 3-D modelling software.  As previously discussed, the 

building size is well screened from Roosevelt Trail by the massing of proposed and existing trees, 

adjacent marina facilities and the grade of the site.   As the peaks of the building of the building 

have not changed, the visibility from Sebago Lake is unchanged. Please see the attached floor 

plans and photo renderings for more information. 

 

Exterior lighting will remain the same as previously proposed. Wall pack lighting will be provided 

on the proposed building and full cutoff lighting will be provided for security and access purposes 

as indicated on the previously approved Site Plan. 

 

 

 



Chris Hanson 2 September 11, 2024  

14265-02 

Included with this submission are the following: 

 

1. (8) Application Packets w/ Associated Attachments 

2. (2) Full Size sets of Architectural Plans 

3. (2) Full Size sets of Renderings 

4. (1) $1,500.00 Check for Escrow & (1) $100.00 Check for Application Fee 

5. (1) Documents in Digital Form 

 

We hope that the information provided is found to be complete and agreeable to the Town of 

Raymond. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions, comments, or requests for 

additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

SEBAGO TECHNICS, Inc. 

 
Robert A. McSorley, PE 

Senior Project Manager 

 

RAM/JSH/js 

 

cc: Mike Soucy, Port Harbor Marine 

 








